Antonia Crater Elementary School
PTO/Cougar Club
General Meeting in Library

May 14, 2013
Childcare in Gym

Welcome and Introductions ~ Leslie Thurman PTO President

Crater Events and Program Reports
» Staff Appreciation ~ Christine Birch
Luncheon went really well. Stress free for Christine, actually.
ALL in-building staff were pampered and appreciated.
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Carnival Update ~ Jessi Landwehr
$8200ish made. Ideas for next are already being discussed
Mr. Milner would like to purchase Chrome Books (16 with a cart and
charging) for the younger grades since we already have some for the older
grades.
» District Parent Club ~ Jennifer Fisher
Need a new representative
» Year end BBQ update ~Jeff Denton
Flyer will be sent out, starting to talk to teachers
Will use sign-up genius to access and manage volunteers
It was suggested to do a final hurrah for Mr. Milner at the same time since
many people will be here, will consider this.
» Book exchange ~ Jennifer Fisher
June 5™ 6™ before and after school
» New Principal, Mr. Fisher, will visit May 24™ . Transition will happen at the

end of June.

Mrs. Hayes is retiring, so Mrs. Payton will move up and a full-day kinder
teacheris hired.

We discussed a final hurrah for Mr. Milner either at the BBQ or an evening
sometime.

PTO Business
» Financial Report ~ Lisa Carlson, Treasurer
$34448 balance
$29092 balance after all outstanding checks have cleared.
Carnival $7180 + $1100 from Chrysler
» Open Coordinator positions 2013 -2014
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Voted in as provided by Leslie Thurman with 2 minor changes as noted.
Jennifer Fisher will not be able to coordinate CougaRobotics or be the
Parent Leaders Group representative. Voting was unanimous.

Open Board Positions/ Nominations for 2013-2014

Kara Rayburn was nominated and elected as the Coordinator for the Kinder
Ice Cream Social for 2013-2014.

Elections for 2013 — 2014

There were no other nominations. The slate was voted in unanimously.
Budget for 2013-2014 discussion

Discussion about having a Grant Coordinator ensued. Those duties will be
added to the Secretary.

Budget Approval

The 2013-2014 budget was unanimously approved with a minor change to
the Tax Preparation line item.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:35pm



